
ACADEMIC MERITS AND ACHIEVEMENTS OF
FACULTY & STUDENTS  

Month : July 2020

Department of Psychiatry:
Dr. Neetu Gupta, Associate  Professor successfully completed  online  one  week faculty
development programme on “Open Source tools for research” from  8th June  to 14th June ,
2020. 

Dr. Chanda  Vyawahare, Associate Professor and Dr. Neetu Gupta, Associate  Professor
successfully  completed  two  week  online  workshop  on  “Comprehensive  e-learning  to  e-
training guide for administrative work” from  May 25th  to June 05, 2020. 

Dr.  Neetu  Gupta,  Associate  Professor,  has  participated  online  two  weeks  faculty
development programme on “Managing Online Classes and Co-Creating MOOCS” from 20 th

April to 6thMay, 2020.

Department of Microbiology
Dr. Shahzad Beg Mirza,  Assistant Professor awarded “Vocational  Excellence Award” by
Rotary Club of Pune Sunrise Club No.88491 on 1st July 2020.

Department of Community Medicine 
Two days’ workshop on Virtual Hands-on workshop on Meta-Analysis was conducted by
Department  of  Community  Medicine  on  21st&  22nd July  2020.The  resource  person  was
Dr. Rita Popat, clinical Associate Professor, Health Research & Policy, Stanford University.
Over 600 participants attended the same from different parts of the world. 

Department of Dermatology 
Dr. Devayani Pol, Senior Resident is selected as an author of IADVL Atlas of Dermoscopy
(the first ever book on Dermoscopy by Indian association of Dermatologist Venereologists &
Leprologists). 

 Book :  IADVL Atlas of Dermoscopy.
 Chapter : Basic Principles of Dermoscopy 
 Selected author from our Department : Dr. Devayani Pol, Senior Resident 

Department of Obstetrics &Gynaecology
Dr. Meenal Patvekar and Dr. Nidhi,     
Billing team :- Akshay Ramdas, Devyani Bhole, Dattatray Dhage     
Ground staff coordinator :- Manjiri.
Feedback  of  a  patient  viz.  Vaibhav  Padalewho  was  hospitalized  few  days  back  and
appreciated the efforts of OB/GY team. Her feedback is as under:-
“These people have not only given a good treatment however their hospitality and the way
they had managed the situation was too good. I would like to thank each one of you to
manage our queries professionally. Especially  billing team supported me a lot  and made
things easier for me to process. Keep up the good work and I highly believe above people
should be appreciated and rewarded publicly as this people are pillars of DPU”. 
The council congratulated all concerned faculty members and supportive staff. 


